
 

 
 
From: Nancy Crompton [mailto:nancy.crompton@gmail.com]  

Sent: Thursday, May 02, 2019 2:30 PM 

To: SgtAtArms 
Subject: Bill H.513 Amendment - Fiber To Home ONLY 

 

Please amend Bill H.513 so it enables Fiber to the Home ONLY and specifies that 
antennas larger than 2G will NOT be attached to utility poles 
 
This is a very serious issue. We are being asked to sacrifice health and wellbeing 
to promote the interests of the few who will be able to profit. Please think deeply 
about this. Vermont can THRIVE without 5G -- and people will flock here to 
enjoy our natural beauty, the same way they truly appreciate roads without 
billboards, because we preserved beauty over profit.  
 
Best regards, 
Nancy Crompton 
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